
BEFORE THE IOWA INSURANCE COMMISSIONER

)
IN THE MATTER OF ) Division Case No. 

)
2020 AUGUST RATE FILING BY 
NATIONAL COUNCIL ON 
COMPENSATION INSURANCE, INC. 

)
)
)
)
)

ORDER

)

WHEREFORE, pursuant to the provisions of Iowa Code chapter 515A, the National 
Council on Compensation Insurance, Inc. (NCCI) submitted a rate filing on August 3, 2020.  
Notice of the filing was published on the Iowa Insurance Division’s website on August 10, 2020.  
No request for a hearing on the rate filing was received. 

The rate filing proposes an overall increase in voluntary and assigned risk rates of 0.3% 
from the current rates that became effective January 1, 2020.  Based on an independent review of 
the NCCI proposal, the Commissioner finds the proposed rates not to be excessive, inadequate, 
or unfairly discriminatory.

IT IS ORDERED that the 2020 August rate filing is APPROVED effective for use on 
January 1, 2021.

SO ORDERED on this 2nd day of September, 2020. 

DOUGLAS OMMEN
Commissioner of Insurance


